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November 30, 2017 
 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 

T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

“Children are made readers on the laps of their 

parents.” – Emilie Buchwald 
 
 

Parents’ Night Out – Tonight! 

As a thank you to Parent Volunteers in the school, 

our teachers host a Parents’ Night Out, where you 

can drop your students off in the evening and go shopping or go out for 

dinner.  We appreciate the time you take to attend field trips, do one-

on-one reading, tie skates, attend PAC and CPF meetings, help with hot 

lunches, and help with garden maintenance and organizing fun events 

and fundraisers for our students!   Parents/Guardians need to 

accompany students into the school to sign them in and also come into 

the school to pick them up and sign them out.   We also require your 

phone number in case of emergency.     

PAC Hot Lunch 

The next hot lunch is January 11th.  You can put in your order on the Munch-a-Lunch site by following 

this link on our school website under the “Parents” tab.  PAC is also always looking for volunteers to 

distribute the lunches to the students.  The link to sign up to volunteer for each hot lunch is located on 

the same page.   

PAC Meeting  

Please note the change in the PAC Meeting date.  It was moved to Tuesday December 5th from 6:30 – 

7:30 because of the conflict with Mass Choir.  As always, all are welcome to attend.  This month’s 

teacher representatives are Mme. Ashley and Mme. Richelle, they will be presenting about online 

portfolios.   

 

 

 

November 30 

Parents’ Night Out 5:30 – 7:00 pm 

 

November 30 

PAC Hot Lunch - Pizza 

 

December 4 

Pro-D day, students do not 

attend 

 

December 5 

PAC Meeting, 6:30 – all welcome 

 

December 6 

Mass Choir  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres/Parents/Pages/default.aspx


   

  Page 2 of 3 

   
 

Mass Choir 

The Mass Choir will be held at the Alliance Church, Wednesday, December 6th at 7:00 pm. 

Christmas Concert 

Our Christmas concert is on December 15th.  There will be 3 identical performances this year, 

9:00 – 10:00 am,    10:45 – 11:45 am and 1:15 – 2:15 pm.  Please only attend one as space is a concern.  

Donations to the Cranbrook food bank are welcomed, monetary or otherwise.  

Band Concert  

Our first Grade 6 Band concert is on Monday, December 18th at 1:30pm. The students have been busy 

learning their instruments and they are ready to show off their new skills!  Monetary donations to 

support the music program are welcomed.   If possible, please bring a donation for the food bank. 

Pedestrian Safety Reflector 

We sent home a pedestrian safety reflector with every student, a gift from ICBC and #walksafeBC.  

Attach to their outer clothing so they swing freely and reflect car head lights.  

Save-On Foods Fundraiser 

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% of your purchases towards 

our school!  We use these funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating 

and field studies.  Thanks to Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook’s schools! 

 

 

Zeke and Caelum were chosen to be 

Fire Chiefs for a Day.   

The lucky boys got to go for lunch in a 

fire truck! 
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Month at a Glance 

  

Nov. 30 Parents’ Night Out 5:30 – 7:00 

Nov. 30 PAC Hot lunch - Pizza 

Dec. 4 Pro-D Day - Students do not attend 

Dec. 5 – new date! PAC Meeting 

Dec. 6 Mass Choir – Alliance Church – 7:00 pm 

Dec. 15 
Christmas Concert 9:00 – 10:00 am,  

10:45 – 11:45 am and 1:15 – 2:15 pm 

Dec. 18 Grade 6 Band Concert 1:30 pm 

Dec. 22 – Jan 5th  Winter Holidays  

Jan. 8 School Back in Session 

Jan. 11 PAC Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 

Jan. 16 
CPF Meeting – 7:00 – 8:00 pm in the 

library 

Jan. 25 PAC Hot Lunch – BP day 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


